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The 2021 Combined Federal Campaign resulted in total donations of $1,720.00 from 16 donors 
from 9 CFC Zones across the country.  The most contributions were received from the National 
Capitol Area/Northern Virginia.  This amount is about the same as we received last year; but not 
as much as we had previously done. 
 
I have completed and submitted our application for the 2022 Campaign.  We will be notified when 
our application is approved.  The 2022 Campaign for Federal employees and our Military 
personnel will begin in the fall and run until sometime in January, 2023. 


